


 
 

Attendees of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission’s Monday, July 11, meeting study maps 

of county bridge and road projects being funded over the next five years with revenue through 

the County Improvements for Roads and Bridges program. The program is financed through the 

state’s Motor Vehicle Tax. Of 471 planned projects, 414 are for bridge replacements. 

 

  


